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          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                          STOLEN OUTBOARDS 

On May 9
th
 2016, a 1991 Bayliner Trophy was recovered in Surrey, BC by the RCMP. As a result of their 

investigation, it was determined that the vessel had been stolen from Mill Bay on Vancouver Island. The 

vessel’s Mercury 200 hp outboard and Yamaha 8hp auxiliary engine had been removed and remain 

outstanding.  

2005 Mercury Optimax 200 hp O/B s/n 1B149431 

                                         2003 Yamaha T8PXHC     8 hp O/B   s/n 1008168 

If you are able to assist with this investigation, please contact:  

RCMP Shawnigan Lake Detachment (250) 743-5514 or                                                                      

RCMP Surrey Detachment File 2016-64369  Constable Audet (604) 599-7650           

                      

 

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

 


